



Official Communication

Sierra Nevada – Strong Wind

Item: 2

Summary:

Strong wind on mountain led to the decision that the Snowboard Cross Qualifications will be postponed until tomorrow (6th Feb).

Details:

Universidade 2015 / Snowboard Cross February 5th, 2015

Official Communication:

Due to strong wind, the Snowboard Cross Qualification will be postponed until tomorrow (6th Feb).

Official draw has been done and Start lists are available on the INFO system. Bibs can be picked up at Race Office in Sierra Nevada from 7:00 (CET)

The new program for Snowboard cross is:

Inspection: 09.00 – 09.20 Training: 09.30 – 10.30 Start time Qualification: 10.45

FINALS SNOWBOARD CROSS

Start time: 13.00

New program for Training Snowboard Halfpipe:

09.00 - 11.00 13.00 - 15.00

Issued by: Ola Sundekvist

Time: 12:43 Date: 5 Feb 2015 This decision affects: Results

Schedule Other























